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DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISIOH REHORANDUM
SQOD-2o23-SRE

To DR. .AsulHE JL ASARAK
Dentist H
DR. IuYRACEL .. DAIOPB
Dentist 11

Subject :          PIIILIPPINE DENTAL ASSOCIATION (PDA) DOLFENAI
scmRTIHc slnnoslA

Date November 13, 2023

This is in reference to the letter invitation from Philippine Dental Association - Davao
del  Sur  Chapter  re  PDA  DOLFENAL  SCIENTIFIC  SYMPOSIA  which  will  be  hosted  by
Philippine   Dental  Association   -  Davao  del   Norte   Chapter  in   Partnership  with   UNILAB
Philippines for Region  Xl  on  November 23,  2023  from  9:00  am  to  3:00  pin  at the  MIKO's
BREW HALL.

Inviting the above-mentioned name to attend the said Symposia.  Participation to this
activity will be on Official Time only and no local funds will be utilized for the said activity.

For information and guidance.
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Assistant Scr

ACIO, PhD, CESO VI
Division Superintendent

Officer -In- Charge, Office of thesDgivgrty
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Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone 11, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396
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October 27, 2023

Melanie P.  Estacio, CESO VI
OIC -School Division Superintendent
DepEd,  Division of Digos City

Attention:  Dr. Jasmine A. Asarak
Dr. Myracel J.  Dalope

Good Day!

The Philippine Dental Association -Davao del Norte Chapter in Partnership with
UNILAB Philippines will be hosting this year's PDA-DOLFENAL Scientific Symposia for
Region Xl on November 23 ,2023 from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM at the Miko's Brew Hall,
Apokon Road, Tagum City.

The  Scientific  Committee  has  lined  up  high  caliber  lecturers with  new and  interesting
topics for this  year.  And  lt  is a viable  means for the  government dentists to earn  the
Continuing Professional Development (CPD) Act of 2016 under Republic act No.10912
(CPD LAW), professionals are required to present earned CPD units before the renewal
of Professional Identification Cards or License I.D.

In this connection, I am respectfully requesting your good office to allow the attendance
of the RHU Dentists in your area of responsibility to attend the said event on Official
Business. Registration Expenses to be charged to the sending agency. The Registration
Fee is One Thousand One Hundred Pesos (Php 1200.00)--
I look forward to a positive response to this invitation.

Stay Safe and more power!

Respectfully Yours,

r'esident- PDA Davao del Sur Dental Chapter 2023-2024


